
Ms. Jen’s Classroom Newsletter 

April, 2024 

Dates to Remember  
4/1 – no school 

4/2 – magic Monday 

4/10 – chapel 

4/11 – spring sing 

4/12 – beach party 

4/15 – magic Monday 

4/24 - chapel 

This month’s 
Birthdays 
4/11 – Ms. Jen 

Classroom News 
I hope you all have a nice spring break!  

In April our themes will be pirates, ocean, 
dinosaurs and we will end the month with space. 

The letters we will focus on will be Xx, Yy and 
Zz. 

In March we will also learn about the colors 
black and grey and the numbers 9, 10, and 11. 

Beach party day will be April 12. We will do fun 
beach themed activities in the gym and then 
watch a movie. Your child is welcome to come to 
school in beachy clothing. (If your child chooses 
to wear a swimsuit, please make sure your child 
has warmer clothes over it when they come to 
school. Then, if they want to just wear the 
swimsuit at party time, they can remove the 
overclothes, but we will keep them available in 
case they get cold.) Please send them with a 
beach towel to sit on during the movie. We are 
looking for parent volunteers to help with the 
activities. If you are interested in helping at the 
beach party, please let me know. 

 

 

Office: 779-222-4029 
 

You can also message me on Procare. 

Please check the extra set of clothing in your child’s backpack to make sure a complete 
change of clothes is still in there and that it is appropriate for the season. 


